
Subject: E8FD-F93D-9C24 : CONSULT from gbird (post)

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

Date: 2/1/2017 4:02 PM

To: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

__ 
The following request:

  "(post to gbird)"

was sent to NC State Email List Services
by Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>.

The request requires your confirmation for the following reason(s):

  The message headers are too large (5726 > 5000)

To accept or reject this request, please do one of the following:

1. If you have web browsing capability, visit
<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj_confirm/domain=lists.ncsu.edu?t=E8FD-F93D-9C24>

   and follow the instructions there.

2. Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
   with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

    accept
    reject

   (The number E8FD-F93D-9C24 must be in the Subject header)

3. Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
   with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

    accept E8FD-F93D-9C24
    reject E8FD-F93D-9C24

4. If you know the administrative password for the gbird list,
   all pending requests can be managed by visiting

<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj_wwwadm/domain=lists.ncsu.edu/gbird?func=showtokens>

If you do not respond within 7 days, this token will expire,
and the request will not be completed.
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To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>
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Hello All,

Mee�ng A�endance involving GBIRd:  Last night, I was invited to submit an abstract (due today) for poster and

lightning talk at the Australasian Vertebrate Pest Conference (h�p://avpc.net.au/) on May 1st.  I will present on the

en�re program & focus areas.  If you would like to join in as an author (especially students), please let me know.  The

rub is that I will need to get a 300 word abstract delivered in the next few hours.

I understand Karl is going to present a panel at the AVPC and poten�ally at the Island Invasives Conference

(h�p://www.islandinvasives2017.com/).  A senior manager from Island Conserva�on, Brad Kei� is an invited speaker

at Island Invasives, but I am unsure of his topic(s) at this point.

Lastly – Focus area leads, please take a look at the spreadsheet, as this will probably be used to keep up with tasks

(general and DARPA related).  I think the workload will increase very soon, so having everything in place is helpful

more than ever!

Cheerio!

Royden

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Joseph Saah

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:01 PM

To: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: [gbird] Partnership Improvements and Upcoming Mee�ngs in 2017

Hi All,

Please find an attached spreadsheet I have drafted up to help with focus area leads and organizational leads
keep up with the program needs.  Please give input as to what you think can make it more beneficial to you
and I will update.

Also, please share with me (and I will compile) any meeting attendance and planned that relates to the
GBIRd program.  Give a brief overview of participation.  I know multiple partners may be going to several
meetings and this will allow us to work in a coordinated effort when presenting.  

With Appreciation,
Royden

--
J Royden Saah
Program Coordinator
Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents

Attachments:
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